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neighborhood council  
April 15, 2008 
 
Councilmember Bill Rosendahl 
City Hall, Room 415 
200 North Spring Street 
Los Angeles, California 90012 
 
Reference:  AA 2007-4956 PMLA, 338 Rennie Avenue 
 
Dear Bill: 
 
At our regular meeting on Tuesday, April 15, 2008, the Venice Neighborhood Council’s 
Board of Officers moved to accept LUPC’s report.  The project was approved as 
presented with respect to roof height as and alley access and we also recommended 
elimination of the current Rennie Avenue curb cut in front of the project.  The motion 
passed by a 11-2-4 vote. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mike Newhouse, President 
Venice Neighborhood Council 
 
Cc: Robert Thibodeau  
 529 California Avenue,  
 Venice, California 90291 
 310.452.8161, duArchitects@earthlink.net
 www.duarchitects.com 
     
 Dora Medrano & Javier Carbo 
 338 Rennie Avenue 
 Venice, California 90291 
 
 S. Gail Goldberg, Director of Planning 
 Gail.goldberg@lacity.org
 
 secretary@veniceNC.org  
 
Community Impact Statement stating the above submitted to City Clerk’s Office by 
Venice Neighborhood Council.  

 
It's YOUR Venice - get involved! 
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